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Oregon should have a burgeoning film and television industry just as strong as many 

other states. We have the talent pool, equipment rental houses, beautiful locations, 

and sound stages -- all that's missing are better tax incentives.  

 

Local film production not only creates employment opportunities for technicians and 

creatives, it will also help restore Oregon's reputation as a great place to live, work, 

and do business.  

 

It's time we stop loosing out to states like Georgia, Louisiana, and New Mexico, and 

fully support the film and television industry in Oregon. 

 

-JP Perry 

Cinematographer 

Gray Cat Films 


